
Help keep your Ohio neighbors 
warm this winter

Unexpected events can sometimes cause financial challenges, 
such as job loss, the death of a spouse, major medical bills or 
other hardships that may affect your ability to pay bills on time. 
AES Ohio has partnered with The Salvation Army to provide 
emergency relief funding to customers with past due balances 
who are experiencing difficulty paying their electric bills.

Since 2015, AES Ohio has donated more than $1.4 million to 
light the homes and hearts of our neighbors. We sincerely 
appreciate the employees and customers who contribute to 
the Gift of Power program making a meaningful impact to 
more than 4,000 families. 

Receive the Gift of Power
The 2024 Gift of Power application period begins January 
21, 2025, and continues through April 15, 2025. When the 
application period opens, contact the Salvation Army at  
937-528-5120 to schedule your appointment.

Who qualifies?
AES Ohio customers with a past due balance and having 
trouble paying their electric bills, but who do not qualify for 
Ohio Energy Assistance programs, may seek assistance. 
Customers enrolled in Ohio Energy Assistance programs can 
apply for additional help after April 1, 2025, subject to the 
availability of funds.

Give the Gift of Power
You have the power to make a difference! By donating 
to Gift of Power, you will assist families and neighbors in 
need, helping them avoid choosing between maintaining 
a warm home and other essential needs. Every dollar 
donated is administered by our partner, the Salvation 
Army. Help us pay it forward by giving to the Gift of Power 
program.

How to donate

To donate online using your checking 
account, you will be redirected to AES 
Ohio's donation page provided by KUBRA 
EZ-PAY® for payment processing. 

To donate by mail, please send your check or money 
order, payable to The Salvation Army and mail to:

The Salvation Army c/o Gift of Power
1000 N. Keowee Street
Dayton, OH  45404

Please use the envelope addressed to the Salvation Army 
to make a donation, and do not include a check with your 
AES Ohio bill payment envelope. 

Consult your tax advisor as to the deductibility of  
your donation.

We appreciate your generous contribution to AES Ohio’s Gift of Power fund through the Salvation Army, a registered 
501(c)(3) organization. Your support helps residents in West Central Ohio remain warm during the winter season. 

Learn more at aes-ohio.com/gift-power


